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Dear K-12 School Partner, 

 
Here at The American Institute of Architects, we are excited to celebrate Architecture Week, 

from April 13-19, 2025 and would love it if you would join us! As demand for architecture 

increases worldwide, AIA seeks to excite and empower teachers and students to explore the 

world of architecture together. There are so many ways to do so! 

 
Below is a selection of books you might use to educate, engage, and inspire your students. 

With almost 100,000 AIA members, AIA could likely put you in touch with local architects who 

would love to engage directly with the students in your school. If you are interested, please 

contact us at k12@aia.org, and we will connect you with your local AIA chapter.    

 

 
 

For hundreds more resources, including games, activities, curriculum, and virtual field trips, 

please visit aia.org/becomeanarchitect. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Devon Davis, Manager: K-12 Initiatives & Engagement, AIA 


